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DENNIS McCARTY, who for thirty-five years was engaged in agricultural pursuits in Kaukauna 
township, was one of the early residents and honored citizens of this place, and in his death 
this section lost one more of its sturdy pioneer farmers who did so much towards building up 
and developing Outagamie county and its interests. Dennis McCarty was a native of Ireland, the 
country which has given us so many energetic and reliable citizens, and came to the United 
States with his father at the age of twelve years, the family locating first in New York. He was 
married in that State to Margaret Tobin, also a native of the Emerald Isle, and in 1854 they 
came to Wisconsin, locating first at Maple Grove, and later moving to Green Bay, where they 
resided for several years. In 1862 Mr. McCarty came to Kaukauna, Wisconsin, by ox-team, and 
purchasing an undeveloped farm, resided there thirty-five years and built up a large homestead 
and well cultivated property. During his latter years he retired from activities, and after 18 
years of quiet life, he passed away February 4, 1910. He and his wife, who is also deceased, 
were the parents of the following children: Mary, Daniel and Charles, who are deceased, the 
latter being a prominent attorney and at one time the largest grower of pineapples in the 
world; Ellen, widow of Asia Minor Baldwin and resides in Arizona; Margaret, who married 
Barney Corcoran, a resident of Kaukauna and has a family of eleven children; Florin John, who 
married Susan Brennen; Joseph, deceased; Catherine, residing in Arizona; Thomas, who lives in 
Portland, Oregon; Anna, who married L. B. Glenn, of Chippewa Falls, Wisconsin; Richard, who 
married Anna B. Merkle, of Grand Chute; Charlotte, who married John Flanagan, of Tomahawk, 
Wisconsin; Mary; and one child that died in infancy. The family is connected with the Holy 
Cross Catholic Church. 
 
 
 


